
State of Florida 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M- 

DATE: November 29, 1999 
TO : All Parties 
FROM: Diana Caldwell, Staff Counsel, Division of Legal Services 
RE: Docket No. 981444-TP - Number Utilization Study: 

w 
Investigation into Number Conservation Measures 

A conference call number has been established for a scheduled 
work group meeting to be held on this docket Tuesday, December 7, 
1999, from 1O:OO a.m. until 12:OO noon. A limited number of ports 
have been reserved. Please dial (850)921-6623 or Suncom 291-6623 
promptly at 1O:OO a.m. to participate in the conference call. 

The purpose of the conference call is to monitor the progress 
of the five work groups addressing each of the number conservation 
issues for area codes in Florida. If you have any questions, 
please call me at (850) 413-6175 or Levent Ileri at (850) 413-6562. 

DWC: sa 
cc: Division of Communications (Ileri) 
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TO : 

FROM : 

RE : 

M E M O R A N D U M  

November 30, 1999 

DIVISION OF RECORDS AND REPORTING 

DIVISION OF LEGAL SERVICES (CALDWELL) w fi/L 
DOCKET NO. 981444-TP - NUMBER UTILIZATION STUDY: IN- 
VESTIGATION INTO NUMBER CONSERVATION MEASURES 

Attached is a Memorandum to All Parties to be issued in the 
above-referenced docket. (Number of pages in memorandum - 1) 

DWC/sa 
Attachment 
cc: Division of Commmunications (Ileri) 
1:981444#5.dwc 


